
 
MAC (Making a Champion) Buddies 

MAC Buddies is Richland’s student advocacy program where each student is paired with an 

adult (Richland faculty member) designed to make sure that each of our students is known 

by an adult outside their classroom teacher. Students meet with their MAC Buddy once a 

month to discuss grades, plays games, and to just get to know each other. 

I/E or Intervention Enrichment 

The Intervention period is vital to meeting students’ needs and is structured to support 

identified students with targeted and specific support and instruction. Grade level teams 

work hard to determine placement of students for this period by using a systematic 

method. Students are monitored frequently to ensure their return to the core program in 

a timely manner. Enrichment occurs during the same time period as Intervention. All 

students have access to an Enrichment period and receive instruction and opportunities to 

participate in enriching activities; some of these, in the past, have included art, music, and 

computer. 

My School Bucks 

MySchoolBucks provides parents a single place to organize school related fees and 

purchases. Auburn City Schools can easily collect and manage payments, while parents have 

the convenience and flexibility of one account to securely pay their student fees with a 

credit/debit card. 

Dad’s League 

Dad’s League meetings are held twice a semester and are intended to give fathers an 

opportunity to be involved with our students in the school setting. 

School Visitor Sign-in (Verkada) 

Verkada is a visitor management system. All visitors to the school will need to have their 

government identification (driver’s license) scanned for check-in. 

Stay Connected 

RES Parents Facebook Page and RES PTO Instagram Page: 

We have a Parents Facebook page that is a great place to find out information or ask 

questions. You can join at this link: https://www.facebook.com/groups/resparents/. Make 

sure to put your setting on ‘all notifications’ so you don’t miss anything! 

We also started an Instagram account this year run by PTO. If you want to follow, the 

name is @richlandchampionspto. 

               Please share this information with new and incoming families as well! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/resparents/

